
VILLAGE OF FOOTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Planning Commission  
Thursday, March 30, 2017 

6:00 p.m.  
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held before the Village Board & 
Planning Commission of the Village of Footville on Thursday, March 30, 2017 at 6:00 
p.m. at the Footville Fire Department, 252 N Gilbert St. Footville, Wisconsin. 
 
THE PURPOSE of the meeting is to consider the conditional use applications from: 
 

1) Seneca Foods Corporation, 418 E Conde St, Janesville, WI  53546 to convert 
building located at 121 Janesville Street into dormitory housing for seasonal 
workers at the Janesville Plant.  

 
ALL PERSONS, their agents or attorneys will be given an opportunity to be heard in 
relation thereto.  Public comments may be limited to 3 minutes per person. 
 
DATED this the 17th day of March, 2017 

 
 

--------------------------------------------------- 
       Jennifer Becker, Village Clerk   

 
 


